
ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL COUINCIL

For the first time ini its
tory the Economic and So-
Council convened in Ceneva
july 19. The agenda vas
wded vith f ifty items. Five
these were immediately
eted on the recommendat ion
the Agenda Committee and

were adopted concerning Indus-
trial development and trade
and the Council decided to
recommend the establishment
of a Bureau of Flood Control.
Canada supported these rec-
ommendat ions. Trhe Counci I ly a
large majority apProved the
work of theEconomic Commission
for Latin America despite the
criticisin levelled at it by

ization. In the case of IC.A.O.
a Canadian resolution vas
adopted wnich noted wit.4 sat-
isfaction the measures taken
by I.C.A.O. to amend its con-
stitution elinhirating Spain
from its meetin~gs and re-
commending thatl.C.A.O. member
states who have not yet de-
posited their instruments of
ratification do so as soon as
possible. Reports were re-
ceived from the International
Bank, International Monetary
Fund, Food and Agricultural
Organization, Universal Postal
Union, International. Tel'e-
communications Union. The
Councit took note of these
Reports. The two draft agree-
ments between the United Na-
ti ons and the International
Maritime Consultative Organ-
ization and the international
Refugee Organization were
approved by the Council with
Canadian support.
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